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Hello, my name is Sarah Lepp and I am in favor of HB 1301.  I believe that there should be no 
fault to the employer if an employee would contract a communicable disease as it is hard to 
trace where something like that could have been contracted. I also believe that there should be 
no mandatory vaccination from the employer to obtain or retain employment regardless of 
where the employment or position even though this does say in a medical profession, they can 
require them,  I understand the want to have said vaccinations due to dealing with 
compromised people on a daily basis however, I agree they should be able to claim their 
religious or philosophical exemptions without hassle. Thank you for your time and again I ask 
for a DO PASS on this bill. 


